15 Corvette Crescent
Bracken Ridge
Queensland 4017
Sunday, 16™ June 2002

Dear Aunt Peggy & Aunt Joy,

It was great to get your letter. I have sent some family charts by post and I hope that
they arrive safely. Looking through my address book (mainly for Christmas cards)
I have the following (which do not get returned mail!):—

Sue Lamrock
85 Cummins Road
Menangle
New South Wales 2568

Meryl & Geoff Chard
5 Gregory Court
Cannonvale
Queensland 4802
I also have some copies of letters and handwritten charts from various sources.
Unfortunately, I do not have any contacts in Tasmania, but I think that Ian
Anderson might. (I don’t have his address either — quite remiss of both if really

since we both share an interest in family history.

I hope you enjoy your “working holiday” in Tasmania, and would like to receive
more information on current family members if you acquire it. I find that historical
records can be retrieved, even if with some difficulty. However, keeping up with

new developments is even more challenging,

I ntend to copy and send you what I have that is relevant, but I thought I should
reply with the above addresses in case they can be fruitfully pursued, but if I can
help any further, please let me know.

Love from Bill.



